With winter here
please keep in mind
that if Greenville
Public School closes
then there is no
preschool that day. If
there is no Preschool
or the center closes |
send out an email, a
remind text, on WZZM
13, and Facebook. As
the weather gets bad
please keep an eye on
these areas to see if
we have school.

We are looking for
donations of things
that we need for the
classroom.

Dry Erase Markers
Coloring Books
Stickers

Pom Poms
Washable Markers
White Copy Paper
Construction Paper
Glue Sticks
Scissors

Wiggle Eyes

Preschool
News

Look at our Month

Yay we are all back from Christmas Break. | hope
everyone had a restful time with your families. |
know our teachers are excited to be back.

Our study this month will be Winter. We will be
talking about hibernation, migration, and how
animals live in the winter here in Michigan.

We will continue working on our Phonics with
rhyming, first and last sounds of our words,
blending, names and sounds of letters. In the 5’s
program we will start with sight words. We start
with one word every couple of weeks. This way we
can really learn them. We just introduce them as it
is ok if they don’t learn them all.

In Math we will continue working on counting,
connecting numerals with their quantities,
patterning, and sorting objects.

Handwriting

Our letters this month are
Gg, Ss, Jj, and Dd.

The sight word for 5’s class is The.
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Up Coming Events
Jan 6t 4/5’s class starts
again. Class at 9 am.

Jan 7t 3’s Class starts
again. Class starts at 9
am.

Jan. 22" No Pm Class.
Class ends at 12pm for
all preschool only
children( double class
children too). Child care
will run as normal.

Jan 31%. If we have
snow we will have a
sledding party at
Blackfield at 10 am. No
class this day. If there is
no snow we will have
class day.




